## 南京市长江路小学

## Dear principal:

We sincerely invite you and your students from Richmond west primary school to visit Nanjing Changjiang Road Primary School.

It is our sincere hope that there will be a sustainable development and communication between the two schools. So we send this letter to invite you and your students to come to our school from 18<sup>th</sup> to 22<sup>nd</sup> September, 2017. It is believed that this long term cooperation helps to foster the friendship and the development of the students.

Please confirm that you will be able to attend by advising us of your time. We can make arrangements for you.

We would appreciate it very much if you could accept our invitation.

Yours sincerely,

Nanjing Changjiang Road Primary School

8/03/17

